

Principal: Mr W Thompson 01708 630002 TBA-school@elatschools.co.uk www.brittons.havering.sch.uk

28 May 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

## YEAR 10 COLLEGE TASTER DAY

This week your son/daughter has been given information regarding the Year 10 College Taster Day which takes place on Tuesday 29th June.

Havering Sixth Form College and Havering College's Ardleigh Green and Rainham Campuses are our partner colleges and they have organised a Taster Day for Year 10 students who attend Havering secondary schools.

On Tuesday 29th June, students will have the chance to spend the day at one of these colleges to experience different subject activities and find out more about college and student life!

Students do not need to wear school uniform for this event and will be making their own way to/from their chosen college campus on the day. Students must bring a packed lunch with them, as they will not be allowed off the college campus during the Taster Day.

This is a great opportunity to find out what our local colleges offer, as students will be starting to apply for college/sixth form places from October this year when they are in Year 11.

Each campus will offer different subject sessions and during Form Time this week, students will be asked to indicate which college campus they would like to attend for the Taster Day.

Please could you complete the online consent form by clicking on the following link -

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=9OLIzVXRnUy--Aoo72F-pPblP0Pyz75GtrDiOd1dr0VUOTJTQ0lDQ0lMSTlIOFYzTzBKMlhDQkpTMS4u

If you have any questions regarding the Taster Day please feel free to contact me on 01708 630002 ext.3127 or by email at phissey@elatschools.co.uk

Thank you for your continued support, it is much appreciated.

Yours faithfully

Mrs P Hissey

Milessee

**Careers Co-ordinator** 

